Dear Western Province Athletics and affiliated clubs

We are happy to announce that the John Korasie 30km race which
was scheduled for Sunday the 13 August 2023 has been postponed
to Sunday 20 August 2023.

Online pre-entries have reopened and will open till Thursday 17
August 2023. Registration and late entries if any will ONLY be
conducted on Saturday 19 August 2023 at Tokai and Tygervalley
Sportsman warehouse branches (pending approval).

Please note that we can only accommodate 500 more entries,
once we reach full capacity, online entries will close before the
closing date.

Runners that have entered before but are unable to participate on
the new date are welcome to substitute their entries online before
entries close (17 August 2023).

Thank you for your cooperation in this uncertain times.

We look forward to hosting you on this new date.

egards

Sinethemba Masana
SANDF WP AC Chairperson




